
Anish	Jena 

Certificate	of	Participation	
We are pleased to extend our sincere gratitude	to 

For	participating	in	 

 “Little	Champions	for	Human	Fraternity Program”	
During	The	Human	Fraternity	Festival	 
Organized	Virtually	by	the	Ministry	 

From	the	4th		to	the	8th	of	Februray,	2021	
	

Wishing	you	continued	success	and	prosperity 
 
 

 

February	2021	
Afra	Mohamed	Al	Saabri 

General		Director	 
 


